Call, Rosemarie

From: Chris Stevenson <cl3sons@aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 12, 2019 5:00 PM
To: Call, Rosemarie

Subject: Clearwater Point

Dear Mayor and City Council Members,
I’'m respectfully asking you to Preserve Clearwater Point and VOTE NO on allocating 27 Units to Decade Properties.

Sincerely,

Chris Stevenson
Resident of Commodore
855 Bayway Blvd.

Sent from my iPhone



